Nirmala Memorial Foundation College of Commerce and Science

Notice

01-08-2022

Learners are hereby reminded that wearing ID-Cards is

MANDATORY in the college premises at all times. NO ENTRY

will be given to lecture hall, canteen, laboratories, gymkhana,

library and events conducted in the college.

‘Staff fnembers are required to ensure that the above

protocols are strictly implemented.

In case of damage, theft or loss of ID-cards or

holders/lanyards, a new ID-card/holder/lanyard should be

availed from the college office.
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